
Updated Information for Parents Concerning Log In Credentials 
 

As District 303 continues to implement added security measures, we are no longer able to pass Home Access 

Center (HAC) login credentials to Parentlink and eLink. 

 

Access to eLink 
 Visit district.d303.org 

 

 

 Log in to eLink using your student’s ID number as your USERNAME and PASSWORD. 

 Upon logging in you will be prompted to set a new password, confirm your email address, and create 

security questions to help secure your account. 

 You should be able to see all of your students regardless of the student ID you use to log in. 

 If you forget your eLink username or password, you can use the links on the login page to 

retrieve/reset them. Your student’s school will not be able to retrieve your username or password. 

 

https://district.d303.org/tools/bus-routes


 

Access to Parentlink 
 

 If you have already logged in to Parentlink, you can continue to use your existing username and 

password. 

 If you have not logged in to Parentlink before, your USERNAME will be your HAC username.  

 If you do not know your username, please contact your student’s school directly for assistance. You will 

be assigned a temporary password, which will be sent to you via email in the Parentlink system.  

 If you do not receive this password in an email you can go to d303.parentlink.net and click on the 

“Forgot Password” link. Follow the instructions to reset it. Your student’s school will not be able to 

reset this password. 

 

 

Forgot password? 


